PENINSULA TOWNSHIP

13235 Center Road, Traverse City MI 49686 Ph: 231.223.7323 Fax: 231.223.7117 www.peninsulatownship.com

MEMO

DATE: June 6, 2022

TO: Peninsula Township Zoning Administrator Christina Deeren

FROM: Rob Manigold, Peninsula Township Supervisor

SUBJECT: Directive to Zoning

Pursuant to my power as the Supervisor, I am issuing the following directive regarding the issuance of future LUPs and roadside stands. We should continue to issue farm stand LUPs. However, in terms of the size of the farm stand, we should indicate on the LUP that the size shall be compliant with the Right to Farm Act (RTFA) and associated Generally Accepted Agricultural and Management Practices (GAAMPs) that presently exist today and in the future.